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TOWN OF MEDWAY 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

MINUTES OF MEETING MAY 6, 2009 

 Messrs. Musmanno, Cole, Biocchi and Gluckler were present. The 

Chairman called the meeting to order at 7.35 p.m. 

 On a motion made by Mr. Gluckler and seconded by Mr. Biocchi, the 

minutes of the April 15 meeting were approved by a vote of 3-0, Mr. Musmanno 

abstaining since he had not been present at the earlier meeting. 

 The Chairman reported that the Section 40B permit previously issued for a 

site on West Street had been abandoned as the developer had elected to proceed under a 

different type of permit. 

 The application of Chesmore was reviewed by the Board, who 

unanimously agreed to proceed with advertising the application. The Board also 

discussed obtaining a computer for the Secretary to run the new mapping software the 

Town had recently acquired. The Secretary was requested to investigate this matter and 

report to the Board's next meeting. 

 Since no representative of the Council on Aging was present, on a motion 

made by Mr. Musmanno, seconded by Mr. Cole and passed unanimously, the application 

of that body was continued to June 3 at 7.30 pm. On a motion made by Mr. Musmanno, 

seconded by Mr. Cole and passed unanimously, the Chesmore hearing was set for June 3 

at 7.15 pm. 

 The meeting was closed at 7.58 pm. 


